
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

           

 

           

               

Welcome back, we hope you had a lovely break and now nice and freshed 

for another busy term. Hopefully, we will be bringing someone into  

Pre-School to show the children some animals, letting them get up close. 

March 2nd is World book day, your child can come dressed in their 

favourite character from a book, please do not go to great expense.  
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Please look on the above for information on what your child will be/have been doing 

on daily/weekly basis 

This terms topic is 

‘Animals’ We will be looking at different types 

of animal including nocturnal, pet and zoo 

animals. 
 

Easter Bonnet competition  

   

Parents/Carers get your creative heads on, as Pre School is holding an 

Easter Bonnet competition. We will have a little parade on Wednesday 

29th March and a member of the Committee will be the judge. So get 

messy with your child and have fun at home making it together.  

 
  

 Please remember to phone or 

text Pre School if your child is 

going to be absent or they are 

getting picked up by someone 

else. 

Pre-Schools number is 

07752911987 

Snack Money 

Snack Money still needs to be 

paid even if your child is absent 

from Pre-School. This is due to 

purchasing snack in advance. 
 

                          


